
Re: Update

From Eckley, Erika <erika.eckley@iowa.gov>

To cipher.hunter@phoenixharbor.net

Date Thursday, March 28th, 2024 at 8:52 AM

Mr. Merritt,

I am happy to meet with you to work on records requests both on how to make the process work better for you and
for those responding. I am also happy to go through what the law requires and allows. If you have 100 complaints,
then let's work on how to reduce the issues, so you can get the records you are seeking as allowed under Iowa Code
chapter 22. 

Again, I am happy to meet with you on this, but I would like it to be an open conversation, and I do not consent to
being recorded.

Please let me know what time(s) would work for you.

Erika Eckley, Executive Director
Iowa Public Information Board (IPIB)

On Wed, Mar 27, 2024 at 11:10 AM cipher.hunter@phoenixharbor.net <cipher.hunter@phoenixharbor.net> wrote:
IPIB:

I located a scanner with a level of file compression allowing the sending through electronic mail of the 100 plus
complaints I sent the IPIB last week.  I have a health appointment today and I have been dealing with health issues
the last several days.  I will have these soft copies and my response to the IPIB's 26 MAR 2024 emails by close of
business tommorrow.

Respectfully,

Michael J. Merritt

mailto:cipher.hunter@phoenixharbor.net
mailto:cipher.hunter@phoenixharbor.net

